
JANUARY NEWSLETTER 2021 

HAPPY NEW YEAR  

 

From Chuck Schendler 

As Gail would say: 

What's up for January 2021. 

I know folks it has not been a good year for anyone. Let's all hope the 

future will bring us some relief from this horrible pandemic. It cannot 

come soon enough.  

We have people working hard to keep Casa del Sol safe.  All new 

information is being put out in email and on Facebook.  

Inside activities of food and drink will resume when the board 

declares it is safe. Please practice in place directives. Hoping to do 

some outdoor activities later on. Any one with some ideas can bring 

them to light. The decorating crew did a fantastic job. They deserve a 

big thank you.  Thanks to Jerry and Sandy for overseeing this project. 

There are some fantastic home lighting displays. The bells are ringing 

again. 

 

We all wish our northern brothers and sisters could be here this year. 

They are truly missed.  

 

I am not much for words but stay upbeat and keep the prayers 

coming. We need some upbeat articles for next month's newsletter. 

You can send them to Janice Wright.  

 

Thank you Walter Lougee (santa) for doing the food drive.  Santa 

would like to thank everyone who donated food for the food bank. 

Thanks for all who donated to the Toys for Tots program. 

 

Our annual Christmas parade was a big success. Thanks to all who 

participated and Thanks to Chuck Schendler for organizing the 

parade. It was great to have a little entertainment watching the 

decorated golf carts, bicycles and car. 

 



Dime bingo will start up January 4th at 6:30. 

Pokeno January 5th. The players meet around noon and the game 

starts at 12:30. All are welcome.  

Ladies club check the blackboard.  

Shuffle every Monday, Wednesday and Friday at 10:00 AM. They are 

using every other court and wearing masks.  

The calendar is listing all activities that took place last year. Some 

activities may not be taking place at this time. Check the blackboard 

for updates.  

 

Christmas decorations are scheduled to be taken down on January 

12th at 9:00 AM. Help is needed to take down the decorations.  

 

It has been a sad December at Casa del Sol. Condolences goes out 

to the: 

Ken Bean Family 

Shirley Semon Family  

Carol Smith Family  

Mary Zinger Family 

Chuck Smith Family  

 

Officers for 2021 are:  President  Chuck Schendler, Vice President 

Sharon Sinift;  Secretary Gail Kerry;  Assistant Secretary Alice 

Brandel; Treasurer Karl (Gus) Schechter;  Assistant Treasurer Bob 

Snyder. 

 

 

 

 

 

Send newsletter information to jswright1940@gmail.com  
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